
Dear Year 1 Parents,         27.11.23 

It is that time of year again when we start thinking about the Christmas play. As your children were 

in Reception last year you may not be aware of the format. Year 4 will be acting out the chosen play 

and the other year groups perform dance routines interspersed throughout the performance. Year 1 

are performing two dances, half in one dance and half in the other. One dance is (Tonight’s the Night) 

and the other is (All I want for Christmas is you).  

Your child is in: 

 

                                                                                                                                                            

All children will be wearing their school plimsolls. 

Costumes do not need to be bought, it’s about finding what you have at home or borrowing where 

possible. Please can you bring costume in a bag labelled with your child`s name. Any difficulties, 

please come and see us. 

Thank you, Miss Kelly  

 

 

 

 

Tonight’s the Night  All I want for Christmas is you 

Girls:  

Sparkly dress if possible if not Sparkly top and 

Black leggings.  

 

Boys: 

School trousers and White long sleeved t-shirt.  

Girls: 

Black long sleeved t-shirt and Black leggings.  

 

 

Boys: 

School trousers and White long sleeved t-shirt.  

 

 


